FEMA Mobile Registration Centersin
Floridato Closefor Severe Weather

PENSACOLA, Fla. — FEMA Mobile Registration Centers in Bay, Escambia,
Okaloosa, Santa Rosa and Walton counties will close temporarily at 6 p.m.
Tuesday, Oct. 27, 2020 as a precautionary measure for Hurricane Zeta. The
centers will reopen when weather conditions permit.
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